
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 11th February 2022 

Chapelford Village Primary 
School  

Technology is developing all of the time and so it is crucial that we support 

our children by teaching them how to stay safe while on the internet.      

Tuesday was Safer Internet Day and this year the theme was ‘All fun and 

games?’ which involves exploring respect and relationships online. Safer    

Internet Day is celebrated globally each year to promote the safe and        

positive use of digital technology. 

Every child in school took part in a range of activities that reminded them of all the great 

things about being online while reminding themselves on how to stay safe. Our younger 

children also listened to the story of Digiduck and the Magic Castle. In KS2, the children 

used different scenarios to encourage discussions and then explain which are                 

appropriate responses to online messages. The children produced some lovely learning 

which you will find on our Facebook page. 

We are proud of all of our children but I want to give an extra mention this week to our 

Head Boy, Harrison, who is raising money to buy a defibrillator to be used here at school. 

He is planning a sponsored walk up Snowdon. Each defibrillator costs £1200 and to date, 

Harrison has raised a massive £2810. That means he has achieved his goal and all extra 

money will go towards buying defibrillators to be used in the local community. If you 

would like to support Harrison, then you’ll find details of his Go Fund Me page on our  

Facebook page. 

Wishing you all a fabulous weekend 

Mrs Hewson                                                                                                                                                                                    

Headteacher 

On 22nd February each year, Guides and Scouts across the world think of each other and express their thanks 
and appreciation for the international movement. 22nd February was chosen as it is the birthday of Boy Scout 

Founder, Lord Robert Baden-Powell, and his wife Olave Baden-Powell, World Chief Guide. 
  

Some of our local Guiding and Scouting members attend Chapelford Primary School they are invited to wear 
their Guiding/Scouting Uniform to school on Friday 18th February 2022, as 22nd February falls during the half 

term holidays. In doing so, the members would be able to celebrate the two organisations that they are a 
part of and share it with others. 

Scouts Guides 



Have a lovely weekend. 

1 Ezmai 12 Krishan 

2 Brendon 13 Mason 

3 Iris 14 Cerys 

4 Aaliyah 15 Leyton 

5 Nelson 16 Lillie 

6 Charlotte 17 Harvey 

7 Eva 18 Ariyan 

8 Sebastian 19 Elizabeth 

9 Lincoln 20 Charlie H 

10 Matas 21 Max 

11 Irene   

Reader of the Week 

1 Alizeh 12 Isabella 

2 Zak 13 Poppy 

3 Ruby 14 Rex 

4 Adam 15 Isla 

5 Callan 16 Georgie 

6 Dexter 17 Bella 

7 Marlea 18 Megan 

8 April 19 Harry 

9 Zara 20 Josh 

10 Nathan 21 The whole class 

11 Marcus   

Star Learner 

Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

Fri 18th February - End of Term 

Mon 28th February - Back to School 

Tues 1st March - St David’s House are invited to wear 

their own yellow top to celebrate St David’s Day 

Wed 2nd March - Academy Photography 

Thurs 3rd March - World Book Day 

Mon 7th - Fri 11th March - C20 Bikeability 

Mon 14th - Fri 18th March - C17 Bikeability 

Thurs 17th March - St Patrick’s House are invited to 

wear their own green top to celebrate St Patrick’s Day 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th March - C18 Bikeability 

Dates for the Diary 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until           
outside of the school grounds!                                                                       

School Gym equipment is for pupils during the 
school day only. 

Please remember that dogs except for assistance 

dogs are  NOT permitted on school grounds               

under any circumstances. Thank you . 

Polite Notice 

School menu for week beginning                              

Monday 14th February is Week 3 

Congratulations and Well done to….. 

 

Sienna from Class 8 achieved her 

Grade 1 Ballet exam with a merit 

last week.   

 

 

 

 

 

Taylor H from Class 1 received an 

award for showing good football 

skills and determination at his 

football club Eagle Sports JFC. 

 

 

Well done to you both! 

Out of School Achievements 



Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE 
school as we have children in school with nut           
allergies. Please do not send your child into 

school with nut related  products. Thank you  

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until out-

side of  the school grounds!  

All ballgames including football are not to be 

played on the school playgrounds during drop-off 

and pick-up. 

Please remember that dogs except for assistance 

dogs are  NOT permitted on school grounds  under 

any circumstances. Thank you . 

Health & Safety Reminders 

Talking to your child about online sexual harassment:  A guide for parents                                                                           

Please scan the QR code below for more information. 

Online Safety Information 

Can we request that children's ParentPay accounts are 

regularly topped up, to make sure the children               

continue to receive their school lunches. 

If you require more help please don’t hesitate to        

contact the school office on 01925 712554 or email us 

on chapelford_admin@omegamat.co.uk 

Free School Meals end for pupils at the end of Year 2. 

School lunch is £2.40 per person per day it is to be paid 
via Parentpay in advance.  Thank you. 

Parent Pay 


